August 2019

NBG Awarded Sourcewell Contract
Builders can now satisfy local government & institutional customers’ competitive
bid requirements using Nucor Building Group’s Sourcewell contract.

American Buildings Company works continuously to develop cutting-edge tools and programs that help
our Authorized Builders grow their businesses. We are proud to announce the new contract between
Nucor Buildings Group and Sourcewell.

Sourcewell is a leading, independent government agency with legislative authority to establish contracts
and offer a cooperative purchasing procurement process for members—including municipalities,
government, education institutions and non-profits located throughout the U.S. and Canada—that is
compliant, competitive, and convenient.

How Does Sourcewell Work?

Click the video link below to watch a demonstration of how Sourcewell offers advantages to members
and vendors alike.

The Sourcewell Advantage

Watch your inboxes for information coming soon about registering for our upcoming educational
webinars for Builders. These webinars will explain more information about how Sourcewell works and
how you can take advantage of our Sourcewell Contract to simplify the procurement process on
government and institutional projects.

Questions? For more information contact:
Justin Ehlert
National Account Sales Manager
512.569.2997
justin.ehlert@nucor.com

Visit www.americanbuildings.com/sourcewell to download our brochures for more information.

www.americanbuildings.com



https://www.youtube.com/embed/yrZJLXmqkeA

